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To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is a letter of reference for Ron Fisher. Ron in presently in our
Computer Technology program here at Walla Walla Community College. He is working
on receiving two degrees. The first is an AAAS in Network Support Emphasis the second
is an AAAS in Microcomputer Repair and Support Emphasis. Ron is in the top 5% of his
graduating class. I often have students that try to impress me with what they know. Ron is
not like that, what he does know is very impressive and he is great at researching and
learning the newest technologies available. I hate to admit it; I think I have learned as
much from him as he has from me. His knowledge of computer and network systems,
viruses and network security issues would be a tremendous asset to any organization.

I am asked to write many references. I would make the statement, that if it was
not due to budgetary constraints I would be willing to create a position to hire him. He is
one of the most honest and hard working individuals that I have ever had work for me. I
would say that he has old time work ethics. I could not begin to list the amount of times
that I have had to remind him that he needed to go home because he was in the middle of
a project and did not want to leave it unfinished. I never have to watch over him and
would trust him implicitly. He is a self-starter and eager learner that does not need a lot of
supervision. Ron is a very reliable person and if he says he will be there, he will be there.
If you have any more questions please feel free to give me a call at 509-527-4224.

Thanks for your time and consideration,

Gerald Sant



